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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Luis Dardon <dardonluis@hotmail.com>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 6:55 PM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
’Regulation of Retail Forex’/concerned investor

I am concerned about the ’Regulation of Retail Forex’ and the limitation on the leverage changes etc.., with
identification number RIN 3038-AC61. Please allow forex trading leverages to remain as they presently are.
Thank you.

Luis Dardon
Abiluma LLC
2613 Kismet St.
Marrero, LA 70072
504-301-7957 cell
504-340-8008 fax
E-mail: dardonluis@hotmail.com
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